
NARGUESS NOOHI
ASSOCIATE ATTORNEY
VAN NUYS

818-290-7562
NNOOHI@HANNABROPHY.COM

ABOUT

Narguess Noohi has been a practicing
attorney since 2010.  She started her legal
career practicing civil litigation at a
prominent Los Angeles 몭rm where she
defended insurance carriers and self-
insured companies in a wide range of civil
matters. She later transitioned into workers’
compensation practicing as an applicant’s
attorney, before realizing her legal passion
was in workers’ compensation defense.

Narguess is an Associate at Hanna Brophy’s
Van Nuys o몭ce, which is just a few minutes
away from where she was raised, and
continues to live. She represents insurance
carriers and self-insured employers in all
aspects of workers’ compensation defense.

Narguess graduated from Pepperdine
University School of Law where she earned
her J.D., as well as a Certi몭cate in
Alternative Dispute resolution from the
world-renowned Straus Institute of Dispute
Resolution. While in law school, Narguess
externed at the Los Angeles City Attorney’s
o몭ce as a certi몭ed law student, where she
had the opportunity to conduct a full trial,
from voir dire, to closing statement. She
also served as a law clerk at the Legal Aid
Clinic at the Union Rescue Mission.
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